
 

OCEAN PINES ASSOCIATION, INC. 
C.P.I 

239 Ocean Parkway • Ocean Pines, Maryland 21811 
Telephone: 410-641-7717 • Fax: 410-641-5581 

 

Visit Us Online at www.oceanpines.org 

 

State of Maryland Requirements  

(MDE) 

 

From an email received from David Haffner of the MDE, the following are requirements needed to allow 
trees to be removed in a non-tidal wetland or wetland in Worcester County, Maryland.  

 

The Applicant/Lot owner should provide the following information: 

 

• A site plan showing recorded non-tidal wetland and the 25-foot non-tidal wetland buffer and 
the easement boundaries. 

• The site plan must also show the location on an as-built survey of the home and any structures 
on the property. 

• The site plan must show the location of the trees to be removed. 
• Must provide reasons for removal of said trees. 
• Identify if they are dead or dying. 
• Documentation from an arborist for the reason to remove the trees. 

Regards, 

 

 

Ocean Pines, Chief Inspector  

Joshua Vickers 

 

Worcester 

Tidal Wetlands - Robert "Miles" Simmons, 1-410-901-4020  

Nontidal Wetlands – Tyler O’Neal, 410-713-3685 Email: tyler.oneal@maryland.gov 

  

  

mailto:robertm.simmons@maryland.gov
mailto:tyler.oneal@maryland.gov

